
The pandemic may have stopped us from gathering but it didn’t stop the need for
Porchlight's services and the support you consistently help us provide to our
clients. 

To ensure your safety, this year’s Annual Dinner will be a virtual event. You will
hear triumphant stories of resiliency and lives restored due to Porchlight services.
During the event you will see a first hand account of our response to the pandemic
that devastated the lives of many of our homeless neighbors. 

We hope to see you virtually on November 10 at 12 p.m.

Click here to print the invite

Register now for Porchlight's job fair
this Sunday!

Sunday, October 4th
2:00pm-4:00pm

Warner Park Community Recreation Center
1625 Northport Dr. Madison, WI

Porchlight, Inc. is hiring compassionate, motivated,
and open-minded individuals to join its Drop-In

Shelter team in several key roles:
· Shelter Assistant:
· Shelter Case Manager:
· Shelter Health Assessment Coordinator:
· Shelter Support Specialist:

Click here to
register

https://files.constantcontact.com/b1d3e203701/663c42e0-a5a9-4a6b-8415-67810393f3ad.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/porchlight-inc-drop-in-shelter-job-fair-tickets-122255249743?fbclid=IwAR2-unZtp55GAGve3XKG08Hwd1UbqmCWllV3fQZHFkCzeFha0-CtrvATspI


WKOW features the need to keep people safe and warm

Our friends at WKOW recently featured a
story about Ben, a Porchlight outreach
worker, and our daily efforts to help people
who are homeless and living outside. Many
of these individuals and families became
homeless after losing their job during the
pandemic and are afraid to seek shelter in
large indoor areas like Warner Park.

Watch it now

Give a Gift of Goodness this Holiday Season 

Purchasing Porchlight Products gift boxes made from locally sourced, all-natural
ingredients are a delicious way to support employment for people with physical
and mental disabilities. 

Porchlight gift boxes are perfect for many occasions: ​
• Employee and client appreciation gifts

• Welcoming a new neighbor

• Holiday gifts for friends and family members

Contact Melissa at 608.620.7792 or KDirector@porchlightinc.org to learn more
about purchasing Porchlight Product gift boxes. 

Fulfilled wishlists provide
stability to those at Porchlight

Please check out our donation
wishlist and share it with your co-
workers, friends and families.
Porchlight relies on many in-kind
donations to support our residents
who move into housing with very
few household possessions.

New or gently used donations from
our wishlist are greatly
appreciated.

mailed to:

Donations can be delivered or mailed to:
306 North Brooks Street, Madison, WI 53715

Download the wishlist
here

https://wkow.com/2020/09/09/the-majority-would-not-be-safe-being-out-here-advocates-worry-about-winter-and-madisons-homeless-in-tents/



